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News
Change of managing
director at TPK
Mr. Lüdtke will retire on July 01, 
2024

What else... 
TPK is running
Training is underway for the Baden 
Marathon in Karlsruhe on 
September 15, 2024

Karlsruhe University of
Applied Sciences 
presents: Afterwork
Cocktail Vol. 3
On July 04, 2024, the HKA invites you
to an afterwork event full of
enjoyment and valuable insights into
IT security. 
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Retirement after over 30 years of service to the TPK
On July 01, 2024, Mr. Lüdtke will take his well-deserved retirement as managing director of the
Technology Park.
He would like to thank all his companions: „After many years of successful collaboration, I would like to
say goodbye to you as managing director of the Technology Park. It has been fun to be part of this
innovative community. Thank you very much for your trust and support. I wish the Technology Park and
you continued success, creativity and exciting developments.“
The entire TPK staff would like to thank Mr. Lüdtke most sincerely for his extraordinary commitment,
numerous successes and great leadership over the past eventful 30 years!

TPK is running
The 40th Baden Marathon will take place in Karlsruhe on September 15, 2024. The TPK is sponsoring the
shirts and refreshing drinks for the running team. The TPK sports group is already preparing for
participation together with personal trainer Lars Moysich. Scan the QR code if you are intersted in 
participating! 

There are many different options with something for everyone:
- Marathon (42.2 km)
- Half marathon (21.1 km)
- Team marathon (4 people run 42.2 km in relay teams – 2x approx. 13 km and 2x approx. 8 km)
- AOK health run (approx. 11.5 km)
- Inclusion run (approx. 5 km)

If you and your colleagues are also interested in taking part, you can obtain further information at  
info@badenmarathon.de.

Karlsruhe University of Applied Sciences presents: Afterwork Cocktail Vol.3
You can expect an exclusive selection of freshly mixed cocktails as well as comprehensive information
about current cyber threats in the private and professional environment. Discover how you can protect
your personal data and gain exciting insights into the real threat situation in the digital world at the
interactive lecture SipSmart - Live Hacking and Awareness lecture on "Cyber crime, the hackers and me„.
The experts will support you with valuable knowledge and practical tips to strengthen your online security.

Date: Thursday, July 04, 2024
Time: 15:00 – 19:00 
Location: Wilhelm-Schickard-Straße 9, 76131 Karlsruhe, Building E, 2nd floor

Do you also have interesting reports and news about your company in the 
Technology Park Karlsruhe? Then please send them to us by email in German and 
English. If you would like to subscribe to the newsletter or no longer wish to receive 
it in the future, please let us know via tpk@techpark.de.
Editor: Julia Minuth

Welcome Mr. Risch
At the same time, we are pleased to welcome Mr. Risch as the new
managing director of the Technology Park. Mr. Risch brings with him
extensive experience from various management positions and most
recently worked as Head of Development for a project developer in
Hamburg. At the start of his new role, he says: „It is a great pleasure to
take over the management of the Technology Park. The TPK offers a
unique platform for creativity and progress. Without Mr. Lüdtke‘s
great performance, the TPK success story would not have been
possible – a big thank you! I am already looking forward to reaching
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new heights and realizing groundbreaking projects together with my dedicated team and innovative
partners. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or comments.“ We wish Mr. Risch every
success and all the best for the challenges ahead.
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